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Comments: Dear Administrator,

I have some comments on the draft plan. Please consider adding language protecting the WILDERNESS

CHARACTER of the Nellie Juan-College Fiord WSA. Also please restore strong protection to the lands

purchased after the Valdez disaster.The random, recreational use of chainsaws, for sculpture, fun or otherwise

also should be addressed. Finnally, of the alternative plans, please support a modified Alternative D wilderness

recommendation that also includes Lake Nellie Juan and the lands within the WSA boundary that were

purchased for restoration of wilderness resources following the oil spill.

Thanks, John Llewellyn


